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We are very sorry but we are 
currently failing to run all our 

bus services because we 
have had a lot of bus drivers 

leave us at short notice.

To make planning your
journey easier , we have

had to cancel  some journeys 
on our network  from the 13th 

October 2021 

We are making every 
effort to restore these 

journeys as soon 
as possible and apologise 
for the disruption caused.

Dear Customer

Oct 2021 
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